
ITG Leadership Announcement

Lindsey Guerrero, Iowa Title Guaranty Director, is resigning her position effective April 22,
2022, to pursue an opportunity with Nyemaster Goode, P.C. We thank Lindsey for her
service and wish her well in her future endeavors.

Dillon Malone will act as Interim Iowa Title Guaranty Director while we begin our search for
a new Director. If you are interested in applying for this unique opportunity, please visit the
ITG Director job listing to apply. 

Please contact the Iowa Title Guaranty team with questions.

https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/iowa/jobs/3490045/iowa-title-guaranty-director
mailto:titleguaranty@iowafinance.com

